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 Dates to Remember 

O.T.  - Paula  -   Monday   to  Thursday                     Speech  -  Shannon  -  Monday to Friday 

School  Council Meeting  -  Tuesday 24th October 

Welcome Back 

Firstly, I would like to extend a very warm welcome back to school to all of our new and existing families. I hope 

that the worst of the wet and cold weather is well and truly behind us and we can look forward to some beautiful 

North East spring weather over the weeks to come. We have an incredibly exciting and busy term as always with 

our School Concert, School Leavers Dinner and our 3rd Debutante Ball which is always a magical night. We have 

many transition days to help students prepare for the 2018 school year and end of year reports will provide a won-

derful opportunity to celebrate all that your child has achieved throughout the year. Our annual Christmas lunch will 

once again give us an opportunity to come together and celebrate the festive season! Please keep an eye on our Fa-

cebook page and in our newsletter for important dates so that you do not miss any of these events. Term 4 is always 

a great term!! 

2018 Planning  

We have begun planning for 2018 already and with so many new students already confirmed to be starting with us 

at WDSS next year we anticipate to start the school year with over 160 students. We welcome all feedback and re-

quests from families and where possible try and meet the desires of our families when placing students into class 

groups. As a Leadership team, we seek feedback from all staff about our class drafts, and group students taking into 

account social, emotional and academic needs.  
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Chris Harvison 

 Principal 

SunSmart  

As always during Term 4, we will be expecting students to wear broad 

brimmed hats while accessing the yard at recess and lunch times. Our school 

is a SunSmart school, and as such we work very hard to teach students about 

the importance of keeping themselves safe while in the sun. Please reinforce 

this message with your children and understand that if students do not have a 

broad brimmed hat, they will be asked to remain indoors or in a shaded space. 

We will provide sunscreen and hats to as many students as we can, where 

needed. 

Principals Awards 

Week 1 

Edwina Roper for being respectful by teaching Allan how to use his new phone 

Kingston Seefus for being a learner by attending school every day and bouncing 

back when things get tough. 

Sonia McGrath for being a learner and securing work at the Wangaratta Library 

Millie, Aaron, Maddie and Liam 

are SunSmart and wearing their 

hats. 
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Stirling  -  Jacinta and Emily 

We have had a great start to term 4 in Stirling. We have done some great learning, been out on Community Ac-
cess to the park and to get our groceries for cooking and made pizzas. We were even lucky enough to go to the 
show Friday morning! 

VCAL 1 and 2  -  Jodie, Rosie, Adrian, Meg  Ashley and Chris 

VCAL 1&2 have had been visiting various industries ï Merriwa, Wangaratta goTAFE and the YMCA. These 
various workplaces have been very accommodating, helping our students to understand what qualifications they 
would need to gain employment. We have also been attending the Job Centre NDIS sample days this year ï a 
program that assists students with post-school employment and social activities. We have been looking at vari-
ous OH&S signs and symbols in the workplace ï a big part of our Work Related Skills subject.  
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Buller  -  Kellie, Mab and Sheydin 

 

нлмт ²ŀƴƎŀǊŀǧŀ  

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ wŀƉŜ 

²Ŝ ǎǝƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ ǊŀƉŜ ǝŎƪŜǘ 

ōƻƻƪǎ ǘƻ ǎŜƭƭΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǘ 

ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ǎƭƛǇ ǘƻ Ŭƭƭ ƛƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ 

ǇŀƎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ƻǊ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ 

ǿǊƛǘŜ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛπ

Ŏŀǝƻƴ ōƻƻƪ ƻǊ ǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

 

What a busy first week we have had in the Buller room! 

The girls all returned with great enthusiasm, ready to get stuck back into their routines and all excited for the 

busy term ahead.  

We have started our swimming program again and headed down to the YMCA for our lesson with Cassie. Cas-

sie had the girls practicing different strokes and Kaya enjoyed joining in with the ladies participating in water 

aerobics. 

 On Friday Kellie, Mab, Tamara and Montana joined the Hotham crew and went down to the Wangaratta show 

for a look around. Whilst here, they walked around and looked at the sights. The animal nursery was very popu-

lar among the girls, along with the ponies, the rides and the woodwork displays. They also checked out the 

WDSS artwork. The girls enjoyed doughnuts at the end! A great time was had by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of term 3, Kaya spent her hard earned Goldies on a special 

activity with Belinda, where she took Belindaôs dog, Sammy, for a 

walk. Kaya was kind enough to let the rest of the girl from Buller join 

her on their walk. Sammy is a very clever dog and even knew how to 

go down the slide! 
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Cobbler  -  Sarah,  Alicia and Hayley 

Bogong  -  Leanne and Tyler 

Everyone in Bogong has settled back in really well so far in term 4. The first week back we had a couple of fun 
activities to get everyone back into the swing of things. We had a sports session with the Tafe kids on Tuesday 
then on Friday we were lucky enough to  visit the Wangaratta Show.  We got to have a look at all the art galler-
ies, animals, food contests and much more. All the students had a ball. Looking forward to a great term ahead 
plenty of good weather and fun things mixed in with plenty of learning.  

 

Playground fun. Hayden enjoying the show. 

 

As part of our Walk to School program we walked to the park. We found a partially finished hut and renovated 

it. We also started to build a new one nearby. Our class worked as a team to build  the huts. As a team we made 

a it bigger and better. We got to play in the huts and create games, once we had finished.  

We liked playing in the huts, collecting lots of sticks to make the huts bigger, and working together.  

We would like to go back to finish off the huts.  


